
 

 

 

 
 
28th April 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
In just over a week, we will be moving in to our fantastic new building.  There are just a few details 
that I wanted to share with you in preparation for Thursday 6th May: 
 

• Online work will be made available on Google Classroom for the four school days in which 
the school is closed. 

 

• Pupils are to arrive for 8:40 on Thursday 6th May. They will then be organised by year 
group and taken to their form room. 

 

• We will be reverting back to full uniform from Thursday 6th May.  We are able to do this 
as we have significantly more changing facilities in the new building. Pupils are to take 
their PE kit in a bag to school. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Innes Robinson 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 


